
COUNTY OF SAN BENITO 
NOTICE OF VACANCY 

 
SANTA CRUZ-MONTEREY-MERCED-SAN BENITO-MARIPOSA 

MANAGED MEDICAL CARE COMMISSION VACANCY 
AT LARGE REPRESENTATIVE OF SAN BENITO COUNTY 

 
 

The Santa Cruz-Monterey-Merced-San Benito-Mariposa Managed Medical 
Care Commission has one vacant position available for appointment to 
represent San Benito County. 
 
The Santa Cruz-Monterey-Merced-San Benito-Mariposa Managed Medical 
Care Commission typically meets on the fourth Wednesday of each month at 
3:00 p.m. at the 1161 San Felipe Road, Hollister, California 95023. 
 
According to Ordinance No. 1033, the representative must be of either the 
health care provider population or the population of beneficiaries to be 
served by the Commission. 
 
Persons interested in membership to represent the above should complete an 
application form, available at the County Administrative Office or online at 
https://www.cosb.us/government/clerk-of-the-board-of-supervisors/county-
forms.  Any questions regarding the Santa Cruz-Monterey-Merced-San 
Benito-Mariposa Managed Medical Care Commission activities and/or 
responsibilities may be directed to the Clerk of the Board at 
clerkoftheboard@ccah-alliance.org  
 
Pursuant to Government Code Section 54970 et. seq., public notice is 
required for unscheduled vacancies on boards, commissions, or committees 
for ten (10) working days before the Board or Board Chairman fills the 
vacancy. 
     
 

VANESSA DELGADO, CLERK OF THE BOARD 
     COUNTY OF SAN BENITO 
 
POSTED:  June 8, 2023 through July 14, 2023 
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